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   Minutes for
Special Meeting 2011

Meeting Date: May 16, 2011
Meeting Time:  6:30-7:15 PM

	Name
	E-mail Address
	Phone

	*
	CM – Cathy Moortgat
	Cmoortgat@gmail.com
	

	*
	MP – Marc Price
	Marcsprice@yahoo.com
	

	*
	SM – Sunil Monga
	Sunil@infogateway.com
	

	*
	TR – Tom Roth-Roffy
	Trothroffy@gmail.com
	

	*
	JH – John Huang
	
	


A Special Meeting was held at the home of Cathy Moortgat on May 16, 2011. We had invited  Local Police Outreach Officer of Fairfax County Police, to apprise us of Neighborhood Watch Program. 
Marc Price opened the meeting by welcoming the attendees, and introduced our Local Police Outreach Officer, Officer Twombly. Officer Twombly talked about the history and benefits of Neighborhood Watch. He gave the following details on the program:

· The objective of Neighborhood Watch is to organize communities where residents are trained to be alert to potential crimes in their neighborhoods. Citizens are trained to keep watchful eyes on neighbors' homes and be alert to any suspicious or unusual activity that is occurring close to home. Neighborhood Watch began in 1979 and has flourished steadily with hundreds of community based programs established throughout the county. The success of Neighborhood Watch is due to the cooperative involvement of police and citizens. Benefits of Neighborhood Watch:

· Prevention of Crime

· Greater Awareness of Crime

· Enhanced Reporting of Suspicious Activities

· Serves as a Warning to Criminals

· Promotes Neighborliness

· Access to Crime Data

· Increases Arrests and Convictions

Officer Twombly recommended passive observation program for our neighborhood. He asked us to recommend a coordinator of the program to interface with Police on the issues related to the program. 
The meeting was moved to adjournment at 7:15 p.m.
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